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2020 YEAR IN REVIEW

We've heard it thousands of times: This past year was difficult. Traumatic. Heart-
breaking. Oh-so ridiculously bad.

However, for every piece of bad news, there were dozens of examples of

generosity, kindness and humanity.

As much as the Y, like most organizations and businesses, struggled through 2020,
we also stood resolute in our vital work. With our community in mind, we adapted,
we persisted and we uplifted those who needed it most. We let generosity, kindness

and humanity be our guides.

Here’s how those efforts paid off.
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The number of weeks the Y provided emergency childcare for essential

personnel and parents who needed care in March, April and May.

72

The percentage of the YMCA of Northern Colorado’s membership that stayed with us
throughout the closure, capacity restrictions and strict member protocols. Yes, you

showed your generosity, kindness and humanity as well.
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8,000

The number of outreach calls our staff made to older adults to help combat social

isolation and foster a sense of community during stay-at-home orders.
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7,280

The number of pounds of produce harvested from the Longmont Y’s Food

Project Farm in 2020, feeding thousands of individuals and families in need.
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The number of times since March 2020 that the Y has collaborated with partners to

disperse food to those in need.

17,600

The number of times members and guests logged into our live-streaming

fitness classes.




225

The number of students who participated in the Y’s remote learning program,

enjoying education support and care while their parents work.
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